

02/28/22

Resolution 2022-26

To: City of Sunbury Operating Officials

The Susquehanna Valley Derby Vixens are scheduled to host approximately 6 sporting events in 2022, at the Sunbury Ice Rink, 249 Memorial Drive, Sunbury, PA.

DATES/EVENTS STILL BEING SCHEDULED, 5/1/22-9-30/22

During the operation of these events, we are formally requesting that the City of Sunbury authorize the consumption

of beer and wine brought onto the premises in non-breakable containers by a patron over the age of twenty-one (21)

for on-site consumption on the premises of a business that is not a restaurant, and does not otherwise possess a

Liquor License.

Thank you for your consideration in this matter,

Sincerely,

Candi Schiccatano

The Susquehanna Valley Derby Vixens

www.svderbyvixens.com / PO Box 367 Sunbury, PA 17801 / svderyvixens@gmail.com

ATTEST:

Jolinn Barner, City Clerk

City of Sunbury:

Joshua A. Brosious, Mayor